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19 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
2021 CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 
 
The School Cross Country will be held on Friday 30 April.  In the event of wet weather a reserve date has 
been set and will be announced if necessary. 
 
The District Cross Country event is on Friday 14 May.  Our school team will consist of the first six children in 
each competitive age group race (listed below in bold).  These children will receive their permission notes 
following our carnival. 
 
The School Cross Country program will be as follows: 
 
Age (boys/girls)  Distance Time (approx) 
 
11 years 3000 metres 11.00 am 
12/13 years 3000 metres 11.30 am 
10 years 2000 metres 12.00 am 
8/9 years 2000 metres 12.30 pm 
7 years 1000 metres   1.00 pm 
5/6 years   600 metres   1.30 pm 
 
If you are able to assist on the day please complete the form below and return it to the school office by the end 
of Term 1 (Thursday 1 April). 
 
Parent/carer spectators are allowed, however, parents/carers must be seated in the parent/carer zone and this 
is subject to change to ensure we are in alignment with current COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
A recess and lunch pack will be able to be pre-ordered from the canteen for the carnival.  A note will be sent 
home about this pack before the end of term.  There will be no normal lunch orders on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Harrington & Mrs Hutchins 
Carnival Coordinators 
 
 

GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 
2021 Cross Country Carnival 

 
I am able to assist on Friday 30 April with the School Cross Country: 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Youngest Child’s Name & Class:  ______________________________________________________ 


